The 68th JSDF Day Reception
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On 3 Nov 2022, the 68th JSDF Day Reception was held at the Japanese Ambassador's
Residence in Wellington.

This was the first time for the event to be held in NZ following the posting of LTCOL Hirano,
from JASDF as the first Defense Attaché to the Japanese Embassy in NZ in March of this year.

The reception was attended by a large number of guests, including Air Marshal Kevin Short,
CDF of NZDF, senior officials of the NZMOD/NZDF, ambassadors, defense attachés/advisors
and diplomatic corps. It was an opportunity to demonstrate the progress of defense
cooperation between Japan and New Zealand.
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